
 

 

Public Sessions for Amendment C90 

South Gippsland Shire Council is urging community members to attend public sessions in 

relation for Amendment C90 to the South Gippsland Planning Scheme. 

 
Amendment C90 will improve the South Gippsland Planning Scheme’s guidance of 
development and land use over the next 20-30 years. 

Public sessions are being held at the following locations: 

 Wednesday 29 November from 11.00am to 5.00pm at the Meeniyan Hall Supper 
Room 

 Thursday 30 November from 1.00pm to 5.00pm at the Fish Creek Memorial Hall 
Supper Room 

 Tuesday 5 December from 2.00pm to 5.00pm at the Darlimurla Hall 

 Wednesday 6 December from 11.00am to 5.00pm at the Kongwak Hall 

 Thursday 7 December from 4.00pm to 8.00pm at Council Chambers, Leongatha 

 Tuesday 12 December from 2.00pm to 5.00pm at the Korumburra Library Meeting 
Room 

 Wednesday 13 December from 11.00am to 1.30pm at the Nyora Public Hall Meeting 
Room 

 Wednesday 13 December from 4.00pm to 8.00pm at the Tooradin Hall 
 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Manager Planning Paul Stampton said many residents had 

been in touch in regards to the amendment. 

 

“There has been a lot of community interest in Amendment C90 and how this will potentially 

affect some land owners. 

 

“We suggest that community members book a time at our public sessions so they have an 

opportunity to speak with our Strategic Planning team,” said Mr Stampton. 

 
For more information about Amendment C90 and how to make a submission please visit 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/C90. Community members can book an appointment at one of 
the public sessions by contacting Council’s Strategic Planning team on 5662 9200.  
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